

San Torino High School San Torino, LA

Dr Jane Doe, Principal San Torino High School San Torino, LA 12345

February 22, 2023

Dear Gary Graduate,

Based on my review of the proposed research by Gary Graduate I give permission for him to conduct a research project entitled "Attitudes about Students' Knowledge of English Grammar and the Impact of Those Attitudes on Students Academic Performance" on site at San Torino High School. As part of this study, I authorize the researcher to conduct one-on-one interviews with the teachers and administer, record, and transcribe the results.

We understand that our organization's responsibilities include provision of the preselected teachers names and email addresses. We reserve the right to withdraw from the study at any time if our circumstances change.

We understand that the research will include recorded interviews with the teachers as deemed necessary.

This authorization covers the time period of the 2022-2023 school year.

I confirm that I authorize to approve research in this setting.

I understand that the data collected will remain coded and may not be provided to anyone outside of the research team without permission from the Northwestern State University Institutional Review Board.

Sincerely, Dr Jane Doe, Principal (123) 456-7899

San Torino High School

San Torino, LA

12345